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Expect Delays on I-25 Northbound at Gibson this weekend 

  
ALBUQUERQUE– The NMDOT is improving a portion of I-25 beginning Friday, Dec. 6 

through Monday Dec. 9.  Various lanes will be closed on I-25 northbound at Gibson 

Blvd. for concrete joint repair.   

 

The Gibson eastbound to I-25 northbound ramp will be closed during this time.  Work 

will take place between the hours of 9 p.m. to 5 a.m.  

 

Drivers can take University to Avenida Cesar Chavez as a detour. Variable message 

boards will be in place and updates will be made to NMroads.com. 

 

 

Work is weather dependent and subject to change  
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